
 

 

Downstream Development Authority of the Quapaw Tribe of Oklahoma  

Supplement to Minutes dated 2/28/12. 

Email Poll 
 
Roll Call:  John Berrey, Chairman  Present 
  Larry Ramsey, Secretary  Present 
  Ranny McWatters, Treasurer Present 
  Marilyn Rogers, Member Present 
  Tamara Smiley, Member Present 
 
An email poll was conducted on Wednesday 2/29/12. 

 

On Feb 29, 2012, at 7:41 AM, Chris Roper <croper@chrisroperservices.com> wrote: 

We looked at the toilet partitions for the Q Store a couple of weeks ago and we were looking at a blue 

color for the material.  I have a piece of the blue accent tile that is in the restroom and it does not look 

good against the blue toilet partition.  The colors are off a little too much and I do not believe that 

anyone will be happy with it.  Does the DDA have a problem with using black toilet partitions like we 

have at the hotel and casino?  I think the black will look good against the white tile and the blue accent 

tile, as well as the tan resinous floor. 

Chris Roper 

Construction Manager 

 

 

Vote: 

John Berrey  Yes  Ranny McWatters Yes  

Marilyn Rogers    Larry Ramsey  Yes  

Tamara Smiley  Yes 

 

4 yes, 0 no, 0 abstaining, 1 absent 

Motion Carries. 
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